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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

All S5 and S6 pupils will be going to Sky Academy in Livingston on Wednesday 11th December 2019. This 

is a very exciting opportunity for our pupils to work together to make a news report in a bespoke TV studio 

with professional studio staff.  

 

Pupils will work together to research and deliver a news report on the topic of Ocean Rescue. 

 

This event supports the English and Media curriculum along with cross-curricular links to Health and 

Wellbeing, Science, Design and Technology, Citizenship as well as developing skills of:  

 

 Creativity  

 Collaboration 

 Communication  

 Media literacy 

 Non-fiction writing 

 Decision making 

 

We will travel to and from the event by minibus. We will leave Deans and Armadale around 8.45am and 

return to the Cedarbank main building for carol singing practice at 11.30 followed by our school Christmas 

lunch. Pupils will return to their respective schools after lunch.  

 

Sky Academy also has their own photography/videography permission form and consent form which should 

both be returned to Mrs da Silva (S5) and Mr Ward (S6) by Monday 9th December.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or concerns about this event.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Nicola da Silva 

PT Senior Phase, Cedarbank School 

 

 

 

 


